
Stars of the Week at St Thomas More Primary 

Week 

beginning 

Monday 18th September 2023 

Reception                 

 

A big welcome to all our new friends in 

Reception. 

Year 1  

 

Rosie – For a great start to Year 1. Rosie 

displays exemplary behaviour and works 

hard in her lessons.   

Year 2 

 

Christabel – For settling in well to our 

School and being helpful to staff and other 

children. 

Year 3 

 

Arianna- Rose – For  settling well into our 

school and already proving to be a valuable 

member of the Y3 class. 

Year 4 

 

Natalie – For developing her confidence in 

lessons by being brave to answer questions 

and contribute in discussions.  

Year 5 

 

Tremaine – for being a fantastic role model 

and stepping up to the expectations in Y5. 

Year 6 

 

Esme – for her polite, hard-working and 

positive attitude.  A great start to Y6. Well 

done! 

 


